COVID-19 GUIDELINES

910 917 8397 - Fax: 910 793 2298

E-mail: info@5pillarscemetery.com

FIVE PILLARS CEMETERY IS TAKING CRITICAL STEPS TO MAINTAIN THE
HEALTH AND SAFETY FOR EVERYONE. IT’S IMPORTANT THAT VISITORS
ADHERE TO THE GUIDELINES SET BY THE CDC TO REDUCE THE RISK OF
GETTING SICK AND SPREADING THE VIRUS TO OTHERS.

1. LIMIT YOUR OUTINGS - ESPECIALLY CRITICAL FOR THOSE 60 OR
OLDER AND TO THOSE WITH UNDERLYING HEALTH CONDITIONS.
. WASH YOUR HANDS WITH SOAP AND WATER FOR AT LEAST 20
SECONDS.
. AVOID TOUCHING YOUR FACE.
. STAY AWAY FROM LARGE GROUP GATHERINGS IF POSSIBLE AND
PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING OF AT LEAST 6 FEET IN PUBLIC.
5. STAY HOME IF YOU ARE SICK.

ADDITIONALLY, FIVE PILLARS CEMETERY IS ENFORCING THE FOLLOWING
RULES. EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY:

1. BURIALS ARE TO BE CONDUCTED BETWEEN THE HOURS 2:00 PM

TO 5:00 PM.

. ONLY NEXT OF KIN AND CLOSE RELATIVES WILL BE ALLOWED
NEAR THE GRAVE SITE DURING THE BURIAL PROCESS.

. FACILITATORS ARE ADVISED TO WARE PROPER PERSONAL
PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT (PPE) DURING BURIALS

. PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT IS YOUR OWN RESPONSIBILITY.

. FOR COVID-19 RELATED CASES: DECEASED ARE BURIED IN
CARDBOARD COFFINS - NO EXCEPTIONS.

. ALL ATTENDEES ARE ADVISED TO LEAVE THE GRAVESITE AS SOON
AS THE BODY IS LOWERED IN THE GRAVE AND COVERED WITH
THE DIRT — NO PROLONGED SESSIONS ALLOWED.
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